
Comment for planning application 24/00539/F
Application Number 24/00539/F

Location Land To The East Of Stratfield Brake And West Of Oxford Parkway Railway Station Oxford
Road Kidlington

Proposal Erection of a stadium (Use Class F2) with flexible commercial and community facilities and
uses including for conferences, exhibitions, education, and other events, club shop, public
restaurant, bar, health and wellbeing facility/clinic, and gym (Use Class E/Sui Generis), hotel
(Use Class C1), external concourse/fan-zone, car and cycle parking, access and highway
works, utilities, public realm, landscaping and all associated and ancillary works and
structures

Case Officer Laura Bell  
 

Organisation
Name Martin woodhead

Address 164 Wilson road,Hanford,Stoke on Trent ,St4 4qf

Type of Comment  Support

Type neighbour

Comments I feel a new stadium for oxford united will be a positive move for not only the football club 
but the wider community. It will great for the local economy if the team were to get to the 
premier league and i feel the stadium would be the first step in this direction . Just look how 
Brentford football club,  probably a smaller club than ourselves , have flourished since they 
moved stadiums. The stadium will create jobs , more and more as the club grows along with 
the fan base . The community are close to having a stadium to be proud off which can never 
really have been said about the Kassam stadium. At long last we have a group of owners 
willing to do things properly and I'm confident this will be embraced by the fan base and the 
local community who I'm sure will come on board knowing the wider benefits of a stadium 
for other sports clubs, better corporate hospitality opportunities etc. you only have to look at 
other new stadiums to realise the wider impact and job creation etc. I am 100% behind the 
proposal and feel it would be great for the whole of Oxfordshire to have a first class stadium 
within its boundary. Rgs, martin 
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